

Senator Martins Congratulates Elmont High School's Class of 2015

JACK M. MARTINS July 1, 2015

ISSUE: EDUCATION



Senator Jack M. Martins (R-Mineola) recently attended the graduation ceremony for Elmont Memorial High School's Class of 2015. Senator Martins spoke at the graduation to offer his best wishes for continued success and personally congratulated each student on receiving their high school diploma.

Senator Martins is pictured as he congratulates Jermaine Carroll on earning his high school diploma.